July 2, 2015

Bruce Tibert

The Greenspan Co./Adjusters International
455 University Avenue, Suite 350
Sacramento, CA 95825

Dear Bruce:

| cannot thank you enough for the wonderful job you and your team did in presenting my claim

to the insurance carrier! After the devastating Boles fire in September 2014, all you want is for
your life to return to normal. All | wanted was to get back into my home. Being a nurse, | had

no time to take on this additional daunting task.

With The Greenspan Co./Adjusters International's help, you increased my dwelling claim by 40%
and obtained policy limits on my additional coverages i.e. personal property, other structures and
trees plants and shrubs. | would have never been able to accomplish this on my own.

I would highly recommend this professional team of experts to anyone who is in need.

Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Sandra Tallerico



